
National Community Reinvestment Coalition Webinar with Agency Staff  
Community Reinvestment Act NPR 

 
 
On August 2, 2022, National Community Reinvestment Coalition (NCRC) hosted a virtual 
webinar on the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA) Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPR).  
NCRC asked staff from the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System (Board), the 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC), and the Office of the Comptroller of the 
Currency (OCC) (collectively, “the agencies”) to respond to questions that included   
modernization efforts like assessment area expansion and delivery channels; transparency 
measures such as standardized metrics and benchmarks; strengthening the core mission of CRA; 
and consideration of race.  In responding to NCRC questions, agency staff referred to the NPR, 
including the preamble and regulatory text.  Agency staff stressed the importance of submitting 
comments and encouraged attendees to submit comments before the comment period closes on 
Friday, August 5, 2022.  
 
Meeting Attendees:  
 
Agency Panelists: 

Eric Belsky, Director, Division of Consumer and Community Affairs, Board  
Grovetta Gardineer, Senior Deputy Comptroller for Bank Supervision Policy, OCC 
Mark Pearce, Director, Division of Depositor and Consumer Protection, FDIC 

 
NCRC: 

Jesse Van Tol, Chief Executive Officer 
Irvin Henderson, Vice Chairperson of the NCRC Board and Panel Moderator 
Caitie Rountree, Director of Membership and Events  

 
Also in attendance were several NCRC members as well as non-members.  


